
Nether Wallop Parish Council
Resolution
1) NWPC supports the 20’s Plenty for Hampshire campaign;
2) NWPC calls on Hampshire County Council to implement 20mph in Nether Wallop;
and
3) NWPC will write to Hampshire County Council to request that the county:

a) makes 20mph the default speed limit on streets throughout Hampshire in
places where people live, work, shop, play or learn, leaving 30mph as the
exception on those roads, where full consideration of the needs of vulnerable
road users allows a higher limit;
and

b) allocates a ring-fenced amount from public health, sustainability and transport
budgets to enable 20mph to be implemented county-wide within 5 years.


